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                                                                                                        Thursday 21st December 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

After School Clubs – Spring Term 2024 
 

We are excited to introduce some new clubs to our afterschool programme for the Spring Term. We 
have also extended our club offer to include our Reception pupils. We are pleased to be able to offer a 
wide range of activities in both sports and other non-sporting activities across the school.. 
 
Our clubs start on the week commencing Monday 15th January 2024 and will finish on Thursday 
21st March 2024.  
 
 
Please log on to your Parent Pay account to register and pay. This is non-refundable. Once you have 
paid, this secures your child’s place for the respective club. There are a limited number of places in 
each club, and therefore, places will be filled on a first response basis. 
 
 PLEASE NOTE: Kiddycook will start after half term (first session 22nd February 2024) and is 
paid directly to the provider. Further details and link will be sent out before the half term. 
 
If there is not enough interest in any of the clubs listed we may need to cancel the provision. 
 
PE Kits  
 
If the sports club you wish your child to attend is not on your child’s PE day then they will change into 
their PE kits at 15:15 to go to the club at 15:30 and wait for their club lead. 
 
Snacks  
 
We are committed to encouraging pupils to lead healthy lifestyles, this includes being mindful about 
what we eat. As part of our club’s programme, children will be expected to bring a piece of fruit or 
healthy snack bar to have before their club starts - please do not provide your child with any other 
snacks.  
 
All children, including those registered to walk home alone must be collected by a 
responsible adult, aged 18 and over when clubs finish at the later time of 4.30pm. 
 
Please note if you consistently late to collect your child, we may need to review your child’s 
place at the afterschool club. 
 
 
Kind regards  
 
Mrs Shillingford 
School Business Manager 


